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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To: Affected Customers  
 

Date:  February 19, 2019 
 

Subject: Change of manufacturing location for Select Optical Encoders   
 
This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that there is a coming change to the manufacturing location of 
your encoders. Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 
 

Description of Change 
Grayhill will be transferring the final assembly of several encoders from the Grayhill La Grange, IL facility 
to the Grayhill Shenzhen China facility. There are no changes to the components used in these encoders. 
Verification testing of products built in China is being completed. Test reports will be provided upon 
completion as requested. Grayhill China is a fully approved manufacturing location for the manufacture of 
these encoders. Grayhill China has built over 10 million encoders since 2007. 
 

Reason for Change 
The change of manufacturing location is an effort to avoid further encoder cost increases and also gives 
Grayhill the flexibility of assembling these encoders in either facility as needed. 
 
 

Effective Date 
Samples will be available, as requested, after 4-1-19. 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
62A15-02-040C 
62AY22187 
62HSY22030 
62HSY22042 
62S22-H9-030C 
62SY22030 
62SY22091 
62SY22111 
 

Action Required 
No action required. Should you need further assistance please contact your Grayhill, Inc. Business 
Development Manager 

 


